Page 1 of 2

Building Inspections - FW: Building Permit Application for Proposed Antennae Installation
at 232 Deering Ave, Portland, ME

From: "Dick Man" <dickm@nanepashemet.com>

To: "'Building Inspections' <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>

Date: 8/31/2015 11:35 AM

Subject: FW: Building Permit Application for Proposed Antennae Installation at 232 Deering
Ave, Portland, ME

Please proceed with CD review. No change after all.
Thank you.

Dick Man

From: Dick Man [mailto:dickm@nanepashemet.com]

Sent: Monday, August 24, 2015 3:03 PM

To: 'Building Inspections' <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>

Subject: RE: Building Permit Application for Proposed Antennae Installation at 232 Deering Ave, Portland, ME

Please hold off CD review. T-Mobile has made some minor changes and will email you latest in the next couple
of days.

Sorry about the inconvenience.

Dick Man
Site Acquisition Specialist

From: Building Inspections [mailto:buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, August 19, 2015 1:16 PM

To: Dick Man <dickm@nanepashemet.com>

Subject: RE: Building Permit Application for Proposed Antennae Installation at 232 Deering Ave, Portland, ME

We received your payment; thank you.

Now that payment has been made, the permit will begin the review process. Once the permit has been
issued, it will be delivered to the e-mail address on record. You can review permit status on line:
http://www.portlandmaine.gov/792/Permit-Status (Please reference the address or Permit ID # notated
on the invoice.)

This is not an approval of your permit. Work cannot commence until the permit is issued.

>>> "Dick Man" <dickm@nanepashemet.com> 8/14/2015 11:00 AM >>>
Please see if this works. Thanks.

Dick

From: Building Inspections [mailto:buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov]
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Sent: Friday, August 14, 2015 7:58 AM
To: Dick Man <dickm@nanepashemet.com>
Subject: Re: Building Permit Application for Proposed Antennae Installation at 232 Deering Ave, Portland, ME

Hi, your application came to us blank.

>>> "Dick Man" <dickm@nanepashemet.com> 8/13/2015 10:11 PM >>>
To: Building Inspections:

Please find attached building permit application for T-Mobile’s proposed installation on the roof top of
University of Southern Maine Law Building at 232 Deering Ave, Portland, Maine.

1. BP Application Forms
a. Electronic Signature and Fee Payment confirmation;
General Building Permit Application
Certificate of Design Application
Certificate of Design
Letter of Authorization
f.  Copy of Contractor License
2. Construction Drawings — stamped and signed
3. Structural Letter.
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Thank You.

Dick Man

Site Acquisition Specialist

C: (857) 891-2769

F: (857) 488-4047
dickm@nanepashemet.com
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